ON LINE CONFERENCE ON THE TOPIC OF “THE LATEST VERDICTS OF THE ECHR CONCERNING THE
REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA”

15.12.2016 10:02

We want to inform you that today on the 15.12.2016 at 14:00 within the frames of cooperation between
the Chamber of Advocates of RA and the European Council in the hall of the Chamber of Advocates will
take place an on line conference on the topic of “The latest verdicts of the ECHR concerning the
Republic of Armenia”. The on line conference is to be conducted by experts of the European Council
from Strasbourg.

To the advocates who will take part in the on line conference it will be estimated as 4 compulsory
retraining hours.
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